
To register for the group, 
follow the link to fill in the 
referral form. Under "Get 
Support" select "Parents & 
Families" and then select 
'"Playgroup: Baby Music 
Group"

Family Life invites you and your children to come and share a 
creative musical experience in our new Baby Music Classes!

Where: The ‘Sun Room’, Family Life 197 Bluff Road, 
Sandringham
When: Tuesdays, 15th October - 17th December 2024

Time: 10:30am to 11:30am

Cost: FREE 

Suitable for: Parents with children aged 0 - 5 years 

Eligibility: Families residing within the Bayside 
Peninsula region

Music classes in infancy and early childhood have been 
shown to improve cognitive and social development, 
and support positive relationships between children 
and parents.
The Early Childhood Education Baby Music Class was 
created for all children aged 0 - 5 years and is a fun, 
relaxed class designed to celebrate making music with 
your kids.
At Baby Music Class you will have fun dancing and 
singing, learn to play percussion instruments, and 
support healthy development through musical play.

For further information please contact: 

03 	 (03) 8599 5433 or	     briefsupport@familylife.com.au    www.familylife.com.au
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https://www.familylife.com.au/support/request-for-support-
with-family-life/

www.familylife.com.au
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